
 

SUPERVISOR OF CHECKLIST (SoC) MINUTES 

Cawley School 

Tuesday, March 13, 2012  

6 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

Supervising the School Board Elections 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 

Mike Horne, Chairman, Sally Humphries, and  Bob Ehlers. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

 

 The minutes of the meeting of  March 3, 2012, were unanimously approved. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

We reviewed the 2010 Census block population charted on the Town map and came up with one 

possible solution for redistricting Hooksett into six balanced voting districts according to the 

Town Charter requirements.  It was decided to hold a public hearing about redistricting on 

Monday, April 23, at 6:30 p.m. in Council Chambers.  

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Mike Horne purchased a mylar overlay which can be used to graphically illustrate the boundary  

changes proposed.  Cost:  $12 to be reimbursed. 

 

The cost ($159) of a legal filing cabinet and locks to secure voter registration forms also needs to 

be reimbursed to Mike Horne.  

 

579 ballots were cast in the School Board Election.        

Voter registrations numbered 15. 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sally Humphries, Secretary 

     


